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It has been an exciting year as the University of Victoria chapter of 
PSI CHI celebrated the completion of the first full year as an active 
chapter.  As an honours society of Psychology we wanted to set an 
example of a presence within the department of students who 
were dedicated to pursing psychology as a career path, combined 
with a pride in achieving high levels of scholastic excellence, yet 
keeping a balance in life of playful exuberance.  Although we 
sponsored social events in efforts to provide a sense of community, 
we also organized a “graduate school information symposium” and 
spoke at information sessions for potential upcoming honours 
students.  Our displays of appreciation for faculty and staff in the 
department were an extension of 
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